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Bronze, Iron, Viking, Silicon—are visible everywhere. The islanders turned to energy innovation when forced to contend
with an energy infrastructure they had outgrown. Today, Orkney is home to the European Marine Energy Centre,
established in 2003. There are about forty open-sea marine energy test facilities in the world, many of which draw on
Orkney expertise. The islands generate more renewable energy than they use, are growing hydrogen fuel and electric car
networks, and have hundreds of locally owned micro wind turbines and a decade-old smart grid. Mixing storytelling and
ethnography, empiricism and lyricism, Watts tells an Orkney energy saga—an account of how the islands are creating
their own low-carbon future in the face of the seemingly impossible. The Orkney Islands, Watts shows, are playing a
long game, making energy futures for another six thousand years.
Lord of the Flies William Golding 2003-12-16 Golding’s iconic 1954 novel, now with a new foreword by Lois Lowry,
remains one of the greatest books ever written for young adults and an unforgettable classic for readers of any age.
This edition includes a new Suggestions for Further Reading by Jennifer Buehler. At the dawn of the next world war, a
plane crashes on an uncharted island, stranding a group of schoolboys. At first, with no adult supervision, their
freedom is something to celebrate. This far from civilization they can do anything they want. Anything. But as order
collapses, as strange howls echo in the night, as terror begins its reign, the hope of adventure seems as far removed
from reality as the hope of being rescued.
The Mysterious Island Jules Verne 2010-10-01 Although The Mysterious Island is technically a sequel to Vernes'
enormously popular Twenty Thousand Leagues Under the Sea, this novel offers a vastly different take on similar thematic
motifs. As with all of Verne's best-known works, The Mysterious Island is a masterpiece of the action-adventure genre,
with a heaping dash of science fiction influence thrown in for good measure.
City of Islands Kali Wallace 2018-07-24 A dark and riveting middle grade fantasy from the critically acclaimed Kali
Wallace about an archipelago of magical islands and one girl’s dangerous discovery on the ocean floor. Perfect for fans
of Holly Black and Kate Milford. In a foggy archipelago called the City of Islands, twelve-year-old Mara has always
been fascinated by the magic that drifts on the air as songs. But as a servant for the powerful Lady of the Tides, Mara
must earn her keep by searching for magical treasures deep in the murky ocean. Then Mara finds the skeletons of strange
hybrid creatures that haven’t existed in the city for centuries—all humming with a powerful spell-song. Convinced her
discovery will earn her the opportunity to study magic, Mara shares them with the Lady. But instead of a reward, the
Lady gives Mara a new challenge: to sneak into the island fortress, the Winter Blade. Now Mara must dive deeper than
ever before to survive her mission. The chilling truths that Mara uncovers along the way, about her past as well as
about the secrets of her beloved city, are more dangerous—and magical—than she ever imagined.
Notes from a Small Island Bill Bryson 2015-06-02 Before New York Times bestselling author Bill Bryson wrote The Road to
Little Dribbling, he took this delightfully irreverent jaunt around the unparalleled floating nation of Great Britain,
which has produced zebra crossings, Shakespeare, Twiggie Winkie’s Farm, and places with names like Farleigh Wallop and
Titsey.
Galápagos Paul D. Stewart 2006-01-01 Details the natural and human history of the islands and describes Darwin's theory
of evolution.
Earth's Oldest Rocks Martin J. van Kranendonk 2007-10-26 Earth’s Oldest Rocks provides a comprehensive overview of all
aspects of early Earth, from planetary accretion through to development of protocratons with depleted lithospheric
keels by c. 3.2 Ga, in a series of papers written by over 50 of the world's leading experts. The book is divided into
two chapters on early Earth history, ten chapters on the geology of specific cratons, and two chapters on early Earth
analogues and the tectonic framework of early Earth. Individual contributions address topics that range from planetary
accretion, a review of Earth meteorites, significance and composition of Hadean protocrust, composition of Archaean
mantle and deep crust, all aspects of the geology of Paleoarchean cratons, composition of Archean oceans and
hydrothermal environments, evidence and geological settings of early life, early Earth analogues from Venus and New
Zealand, and a tectonic framework for early Earth. * Contains comprehensive reviews of areas of ancient lithosphere on
Earth, of planetary accretion processes, and of meteorites * Focuses on specific aspects of early Earth, including
oldest putative life forms, evidence of the composition of the ancient atmosphere-hydrosphere, and the oldest evidence
for subduction-accretion * Presents an overview of geological processes and model of the tectonic framework on early
Earth
Island Aldous Huxley 2014-01-01 While shipwrecked on the island of Pala, Will Farnaby, a disenchanted journalist,
discovers a utopian society that has flourished for the past 120 years. Although he at first disregards the possibility
of an ideal society, as Farnaby spends time with the people of Pala his ideas about humanity change. HarperPerennial
Classics brings great works of literature to life in digital format, upholding the highest standards in ebook
production and celebrating reading in all its forms. Look for more titles in the HarperPerennial Classics collection to
build your digital library.
Elsewhere Alastair Bonnett 2020-10-27 There are millions of islands on our planet. New islands are being built at an
unprecedented rate, for tourism and territorial ambition. Many are also disappearing, besieged by rising sea levels.
The story of our world’s islands is one of the great dramas of our time, and it is playing out around the
planet—islands are sprouting or being submerged everywhere from the South China Sea to the Atlantic. Elsewhere is the
story of this strange and mesmerizing planetary spectacle. In this book, explorer and geographer Alastair Bonnett takes
us on a thought-provoking tour of the world’s most fascinating islands. He traveled the globe to provide a firsthand
look at numerous islands, sketching a vivid likeness of each one he visited. From a “crannog,” an ancient artificial
island in a Scottish loch, to the militarized artificial islands China is building; from the disappearing islands that
remain the home of native Central Americans to the ritzy new islands of Dubai; from Hong Kong to the Isles of
Scilly—all have compelling stories to tell. As we journey around the world with Bonnett, he addresses urgent
contemporary issues such as climate change, economic inequality and the changing balance of world power as reflected in
the fates of islands. Along the way, we also learn about the many ways islands rise and fall, the long and little-known
history of human island building and the prospect that the inland hills and valleys will one day be archipelagos.
Featuring Bonnett’s charming hand-drawn maps and 33 full-color photos, Elsewhere is a captivating travel book for any
armchair adventurer.
The Island of the Day Before Umberto Eco 2006-06-05 A 17th century Italian nobleman is marooned on an empty ship in
this “astonishing intellectual journey" by the author of Foucault’s Pendulum (San Francisco Chronicle). In the year
1643, a violent storm in the South Pacific leaves Roberto della Griva shipwrecked—on a ship. Swept from the Amaryllis,
he has managed to pull himself aboard the Daphne, anchored in the bay of a beautiful island. The ship is fully
provisioned, he discovers, but the crew is missing. As Roberto explores the different cabinets in the hold, he looks
back on various episodes from his life: Ferrante, his imaginary evil brother; the siege of Casale, that meaningless
chess move in the Thirty Years' War in which he lost his father and his illusions; and the lessons given him on Reasons
of State, fencing, the writing of love letters, and blasphemy. In this “intellectually stimulating and dramatically
intriguing” novel, Umberto Eco conjures a young dreamer searching for love and meaning; and an old Jesuit who, with his
clocks and maps, has plumbed the secrets of longitudes, the four moons of Jupiter, and the Flood (Chicago Tribune).
Gates of Stone Angus Macallan 2019-02-19 In a world of blood and magic, a powerful epic fantasy begins... AN EMPEROR'S
DAUGHTER WHO WILL NOT BE DENIED Just before her sixteenth birthday, Princess Katerina is refused her rightful place as
heir to the Empire of the Ice-Bear--solely because of her sex. Determined to regain her inheritance, she murders the
foreign lord she's been ordered to marry and embarks on a perilous voyage to the lush, tropical islands of the Laut
Besar in search of the vast wealth and power she needs to claim the Empire for herself. A PRINCE FORCED TO TAKE A STAND
On a small island kingdom, Prince Arjun's idyllic life is shattered when a malignant sorcerer invades, slaughters his
people and steals the sacred sword of Jun's ancestors. With his royal father dead and his palace in ruins, Jun
reluctantly tracks the sorcerer and the magical blade far across the pirate-infested waters of the Laut Besar. A
SORCERER SEEKING TO DESTROY THE WORLD Long ago the powerful relics known as the Seven Keys were used to safely lock
away the terrifying evils of the Seven Hells. With Jun's ancient sword in his grasp, the sorcerer Mangku has claimed
the first Key, and begun his mission to unleash catastrophe upon the land. As the destinies of these three entwine in
the lawless islands of the Laut Besar, the fate of humanity hangs in the balance. For if the sorcerer cannot be
stopped, the world itself will be unmade...
Island of the Blue Dolphins Scott O'Dell 1960 Records the courage and self-reliance of an Indian girl who lived alone
for eighteen years on an isolated island off the California coast when her tribe emigrated and she was left behind.
The Islands at the End of the World Austin Aslan 2014-08-05 In this fast-paced survival story set in Hawaii,
electronics fail worldwide, the islands become completely isolated, and a strange starscape fills the sky. Leilani and
her father embark on a nightmare odyssey from Oahu to their home on the Big Island. Leilani’s epilepsy holds a clue to
the disaster, if only they can survive as the islands revert to earlier ways. A powerful story enriched by fascinating
elements of Hawaiian ecology, culture, and warfare, this captivating and dramatic debut from Austin Aslan is the first
of two novels. The author has a master’s degree in tropical conservation biology from the University of Hawaii at Hilo.
Praise for Islands at the End of the World: “A riveting tale of belonging, family, overcoming perceived limitations,
and finding a home.”--School Library Journal, Starred "Aslan’s debut honors Hawaii’s unique cultural strengths--family
ties and love of home, amplified by geography and history--while remaining true to a genre that affirms the mysterious
grandeur of the universe waiting to be discovered."--Kirkus Reviews, Starred "Aslan’s debut is a riveting tale of
belonging, family, overcoming perceived limitations, and finding a home."--School Library Journal, Starred
The World Book Encyclopedia 2002 An encyclopedia designed especially to meet the needs of elementary, junior high, and
senior high school students.
Evolution in Hawaii National Academy of Sciences 2004-02-10 As both individuals and societies, we are making decisions
today that will have profound consequences for future generations. From preserving Earth's plants and animals to
altering our use of fossil fuels, none of these decisions can be made wisely without a thorough understanding of life's
history on our planet through biological evolution. Companion to the best selling title Teaching About Evolution and
the Nature of Science, Evolution in Hawaii examines evolution and the nature of science by looking at a specific part
of the world. Tracing the evolutionary pathways in Hawaii, we are able to draw powerful conclusions about evolution's
occurrence, mechanisms, and courses. This practical book has been specifically designed to give teachers and their
students an opportunity to gain a deeper understanding of evolution using exercises with real genetic data to explore
and investigate speciation and the probable order in which speciation occurred based on the ages of the Hawaiian
Islands. By focusing on one set of islands, this book illuminates the general principles of evolutionary biology and
demonstrate how ongoing research will continue to expand our knowledge of the natural world.
Extreme Tourism: Lessons from the World's Cold Water Islands Godfrey Baldacchino 2006-08-11 This book is a pioneering
investigation of the tourism practices in the world's other, cold water, islands. Located in extreme latitudes and
subject to extreme weather conditions, these islands have been developing their tourism appeal in manners that appear
sustainable. They present themselves in images that speak to the pristine, unique and superlative aspects of their
natural environment, history and culture. Limited seasonality, difficulty of access, restricted infrastructure, harsh
climates and water too cold to swim in, are integral features of the tourism industry, often welcomed as appropriate
filters to the slide to the mass market. The collection contains 13 island case studies. A set of seven hail from
Northern latitudes: Baffin (Nunavut, Canada), Banks (Northwest Territories, Canada), Greenland/ Kaalaalit Nunaat,
Iceland, Luleå (Sweden), Nunivak (Alaska), Solovetsky (Russia) and Svalbard (Norway). A second set of four cover the
Southerly islands of Chatham (New Zealand), Falklands, Macquarie (Australia) and Stewart (New Zealand). Two other
chapters discuss islands from the particular vantage points of cruise ship tourism, one for the Arctic region and one
for the Antarctic. Additionally, five conceptual chapters provide insights into key tourism management issues, as they
apply to cold water island experiences:(a) human resources; (b) environment; (c) promotion; (d) seasonality; and (e)
access.
Shipwreck Gordon Korman 2001 Follows a group of six kids stranded on a deserted island as they embark on a quest for
survival that tests their limits.
Minecraft Max Brooks 2017 An official tie-in to the globally popular video game traces the story of a new hero stranded
in the world of Minecraft who must survive a harsh environment while unraveling the secrets of a mysterious island.
The Girl at the Center of the World Austin Aslan 2015-08-04 In this fast-paced, exhilarating sequel to the acclaimed
The Islands at the End of the World, Leilani and her family on the Big Island of Hawai’i face the challenge of survival
in the world of the Emerald Orchid, a green presence that appeared in the sky after a global blackout. As the Hawaiian
Islands go back to traditional ways of living, people must grow their own food and ration everything from gas to
bullets. Medicine is scarce; a simple infection can mean death. Old tensions and new enemies emerge. And one girl,
Leilani, is poised to save her world.
One Night on the Island Josie Silver 2022-02-15 From the #1 New York Times bestselling author of One Day in December .
. . When a double-booking at a remote one-room cabin accidentally throws two solace seekers together, it feels like a
cruel twist of fate. But what if it’s fate of a different kind? “A perfectly executed and quintessential romantic
comedy.”—Christina Lauren, author of The Unhoneymooners ONE OF THE MOST ANTICIPATED BOOKS OF 2022—PopSugar Spending her
thirtieth birthday alone is not what dating columnist Cleo Wilder wanted, but she plans a solo retreat―at the
insistence of her boss―in the name of re-energizing herself and adding a new perspective to her column. The remote

The Channel Islands Robert Bard 2014-05-15 The incredible true story of what really happened in the Channel Islands
during the Second World War. The Channel lslands were occupied on 30 June 1940 when four German planes landed at
Guernsey Airport. They were the only part of Britain to be occupied during the Second World War. The islands had been
officially demilitarised on 19 June, but the War Office in London overlooked the necessity to inform the Germans. This
led to a German air attack on 28 June, which resulted in thirty-eight civilian deaths. Hitler was extremely proud of
the conquest of the Channel lslands, and saw it as a stepping-stone to the full invasion of the rest of Britain. The
occupying forces were instructed to behave correctly. This would show the rest of Britain that there was nothing to be
feared from life under the Third Reich. This book looks at the German Occupation, the unsavoury events that occurred on
the Islands, and why at the end of the war a cover-up of these events was instigated by the British Government.
The Girl from the Channel Islands Jenny Lecoat 2021-07-02 An evocative, beautifully written story of a young Jewish
woman trapped on the occupied island of Jersey during World War II. SUMMER 1940: Hedy Bercu watches the skies over
Jersey for German planes, convinced that an invasion is imminent. When it finally comes, there is no counterattack from
Allied forces and most islanders and occupying forces settle into an uneasy coexistence. But for Hedy, the situation is
perilously different. For Hedy is Jewish. With no means of escape, Hedy hides in plain sight, working as a translator
for the Germans while silently working against them. But as the war intensifies, Hedy knows she is in greater danger
each day. Soon, her survival will depend not just on her own courage, but on the community she has come to cherish and
a man who should be her enemy. Vividly re-creating little-known events, this is an unforgettable tale of resilience and
bravery, and of the extraordinary power found in quiet acts of heroism and love.
Anthropocene Islands Jonathan Pugh 2021-06-09 'A must read … a new analytical agenda for the Anthropocene, coherently
drawing out the power of thinking with islands.' – Elena Burgos Martinez, Leiden University ‘This is an essential book.
[The] analytics they propose … offer both a critical agenda for island studies and compass points through which to
navigate the haunting past, troubling present, and precarious future.’ – Craig Santos Perez, University of Hawai’i,
Manoa ‘All academic books should be like this: hard to put down. Informative, careful, sometimes devasting, yet
absolutely necessary - if you read one book about the Anthropocene let it be this. You will never think of islands in
the same way again.’ – Kimberley Peters, University of Oldenburg ‘ … a unique journey into the Anthropocene. Critical,
generous and compelling’. — Nigel Clark, Lancaster University The island has become a key figure of the Anthropocene –
an epoch in which human entanglements with nature come increasingly to the fore. For a long time, islands were
romanticised or marginalised, seen as lacking modernity’s capacities for progress, vulnerable to the effects of
catastrophic climate change and the afterlives of empire and coloniality. Today, however, the island is increasingly
important for both policy-oriented and critical imaginaries that seek, more positively, to draw upon the island’s
liminal and disruptive capacities, especially the relational entanglements and sensitivities its peoples and modes of
life are said to exhibit. Anthropocene Islands: Entangled Worlds explores the significant and widespread shift to
working with islands for the generation of new or alternative approaches to knowledge, critique and policy practices.
It explains how contemporary Anthropocene thinking takes a particular interest in islands as ‘entangled worlds’, which
break down the human/nature divide of modernity and enable the generation of new or alternative approaches to ways of
being (ontology) and knowing (epistemology). The book draws out core analytics which have risen to prominence
(Resilience, Patchworks, Correlation and Storiation) as contemporary policy makers, scholars, critical theorists,
artists, poets and activists work with islands to move beyond the constraints of modern approaches. In doing so, it
argues that engaging with islands has become increasingly important for the generation of some of the core frameworks
of contemporary thinking and concludes with a new critical agenda for the Anthropocene.
Islands Lisa J. Amstutz 2020-08 All islands are surrounded by water, but there is more to these important landforms
than meets the eye! Volcanoes formed some islands. Corals formed others. Some are old while others are new. Give
beginning readers all the need-to-know information about islands, including their characteristics, how they form, and
where they can be found around the world.
The Island of Knowledge Marcelo Gleiser 2014-06-03 A natural philosophy expert who is also a physics and astronomy
professor discusses the limits of scientific explanations and how our knowledge of the universe and its nature will
always remain necessarily incomplete. 15,000 first printing.
Islands of Destiny John Prados 2013-10-01 The Battle of Midway is traditionally held as the point when Allied forces
gained advantage over the Japanese. In Islands of Destiny, acclaimed historian and military intelligence expert John
Prados points out that the Japanese forces quickly regained strength after Midway and continued their assault
undaunted. Taking this surprising fact as the start of his inquiry, he began to investigate how and when the Pacific
tide turned in the Allies’ favor. Using archives of WWII intelligence reports from both sides, Prados offers up a
compelling reassessment of the true turning in the Pacific: not Midway, but the fight for the Solomon Islands. Combat
in the Solomons saw a series of surface naval battles, including one of the key battleship-versus-battleship actions of
the war; two major carrier actions; daily air duels, including the aerial ambush in which perished the famous Japanese
naval commander Admiral Yamamoto Isoroku; and many other hair-raising exploits. Commencing with the Allied invasion of
Guadalcanal, Prados shows how and why the Allies beat Japan on the sea, in the air, and in the jungles.
Island of the Blue Foxes Stephen R. Bown 2017-11-07 The story of the world's largest, longest, and best financed
scientific expedition of all time, triumphantly successful, gruesomely tragic, and never before fully told The immense
18th-century scientific journey, variously known as the Second Kamchatka Expedition or the Great Northern Expedition,
from St. Petersburg across Siberia to the coast of North America, involved over 3,000 people and cost Peter the Great
over one-sixth of his empire's annual revenue. Until now recorded only in academic works, this 10-year venture, led by
the legendary Danish captain Vitus Bering and including scientists, artists, mariners, soldiers, and laborers,
discovered Alaska, opened the Pacific fur trade, and led to fame, shipwreck, and "one of the most tragic and ghastly
trials of suffering in the annals of maritime and arctic history."
The Islands Book Lonely Planet 2022-10 Islands have long been a source of fascination for travellers and there's an
endless variety to explore. Lonely Planet's The Islands Book celebrates 150 of the world's most unique and enchanting
islands, presented in a premium hardcover pictorial that features stunning photography, large detailed maps and
practical information to plan your visit.
Poisoning the Pacific Jon Mitchell 2020-10-12 For decades, US military operations have been contaminating the Pacific
region with toxic substances, including plutonium, dioxin, and VX nerve agent. Hundreds of thousands of service
members, their families, and residents have been exposed—but the United States has hidden the damage and refused to
help victims. After World War II, the United States granted immunity to Japanese military scientists in exchange for
their data on biological weapons tests conducted in China; in the following years, nuclear detonations in the Pacific
obliterated entire islands and exposed thousands of Americans, Marshallese, Chamorros, and Japanese fishing crews to
radioactive fallout. At the same time, the United States experimented with biological weapons on Okinawa and stockpiled
the island with nuclear and chemical munitions, causing numerous accidents. Meanwhile, the CIA orchestrated a campaign
to introduce nuclear power to Japan—the folly of which became horrifyingly clear in the 2011 meltdowns in Fukushima
Prefecture. Caught in a geopolitical grey zone, US territories have been among the worst affected by military
contamination, including Guam, Saipan, and Johnston Island, the final disposal site of apocalyptic volumes of chemical
weapons and Agent Orange. Accompanying this damage, US authorities have waged a campaign of cover-ups, lies, and
attacks on the media, which the author has experienced firsthand in the form of military surveillance and attempts by
the State Department to impede his work. Now, for the first time, this explosive book reveals the horrific extent of
contamination in the Pacific and the lengths the Pentagon will go to conceal it.
The Island of Missing Trees Elif Shafak 2021-11-02 A REESE'S BOOK CLUB PICK Shortlisted for the Women's Prize for
Fiction "A wise novel of love and grief, roots and branches, displacement and home, faith and belief. Balm for our
bruised times." -David Mitchell, author of Utopia Avenue A rich, magical new novel on belonging and identity, love and
trauma, nature and renewal, from the Booker-shortlisted author of 10 Minutes 38 Seconds in This Strange World. Two
teenagers, a Greek Cypriot and a Turkish Cypriot, meet at a taverna on the island they both call home. In the taverna,
hidden beneath garlands of garlic, chili peppers and creeping honeysuckle, Kostas and Defne grow in their forbidden
love for each other. A fig tree stretches through a cavity in the roof, and this tree bears witness to their hushed,
happy meetings and eventually, to their silent, surreptitious departures. The tree is there when war breaks out, when
the capital is reduced to ashes and rubble, and when the teenagers vanish. Decades later, Kostas returns. He is a
botanist looking for native species, but really, he's searching for lost love. Years later a Ficus carica grows in the
back garden of a house in London where Ada Kazantzakis lives. This tree is her only connection to an island she has
never visited--- her only connection to her family's troubled history and her complex identity as she seeks to untangle
years of secrets to find her place in the world. A moving, beautifully written, and delicately constructed story of
love, division, transcendence, history, and eco-consciousness, The Island of Missing Trees is Elif Shafak's best work
yet.
Pocket Atlas of Remote Islands Judith Schalansky 2014-11-12 A lovely small-trim edition of the award-winning Atlas of
Remote Islands The Atlas of Remote Islands, Judith Schalansky’s beautiful and deeply personal account of the islands
that have held a place in her heart throughout her lifelong love of cartography, has captured the imaginations of
readers everywhere. Using historic events and scientific reports as a springboard, she creates a story around each
island: fantastical, inscrutable stories, mixtures of fact and imagination that produce worlds for the reader to
explore. Gorgeously illustrated and with new, vibrant colors for the Pocket edition, the atlas shows all fifty islands
on the same scale, in order of the oceans they are found. Schalansky lures us to fifty remote destinations—from Tristan
da Cunha to Clipperton Atoll, from Christmas Island to Easter Island—and proves that the most adventurous journeys
still take place in the mind, with one finger pointing at a map.
The Islands at the End of the World Austin Aslan 2014 Stranded in Honolulu when a strange cloud causes a worldwide
electronics failure, sixteen-year-old Leilani and her father must make their way home to Hilo amid escalating perils,
including her severe epilepsy.
Island's End Padma Venkatraman 2011-08-04 From the acclaimed author of Climbing the Stairs comes a fascinating story
set on a remote island untouched by time. Uido is ecstatic about becoming her tribe's spiritual leader, but her new
position brings her older brother's jealousy and her best friend's mistrust. And looming above these troubles are the
recent visits of strangers from the mainland who have little regard for nature or the spirits, and tempt the tribe
members with gifts, making them curious about modern life. When Uido's little brother falls deathly ill, she must cross
the ocean and seek their help. Having now seen so many new things, will Uido have the strength to believe in herself
and the old ways? And will her people trust her to lead them to safety when a catastrophic tsunami threatens? Uido must
overcome everyone's doubts, including her own, if she is to keep her people safe and preserve the spirituality that has
defined them. Drawing on firsthand experience from her travels to the Andaman Islands, Padma Venkatraman was inspired
to write this story after meeting natives who survived the 2004 tsunami and have been able to preserve their unique way
of life. Uido's transformation from a young girl to tribal leader will touch both your heart and mind.
The Guns of Navarone Alistair MacLean 2010-07-22 The classic World War II thriller from the acclaimed master of action
and suspense.
Encyclopedia of Islands Rosemary G. Gillespie 2009 "An exceptionally concise and well-organized compilation of lucid
accounts of the historical background and current research into all aspects of island science. Anyone with a serious
interest in islands needs this tome close at hand."--Alex McBirney, author of "Volcanology and Igneous Petrology"
"Scientific research on islands has greatly expanded our knowledge not only of insular biology, but also of the
ecological and evolutionary processes that shape biodiversity throughout the world. This beautifully illustrated volume
is a comprehensive compendium of all topics related to islands and the science conducted on them. It will be an
invaluable resource not only to ecologists and evolutionary biologists, but also to anthropologists, historians,
geologists, conservationists, and anyone else interested in the wonderful diversity of islands and their inhabitants."-Jonathan Losos, author of "Lizards in an Evolutionary Tree: Ecology and Adaptive Radiation of Anoles" ""Encyclopedia
of Islands "is an excellent reference guide. I wish I'd had it onboard my vessel, the "Sorcerer II, " during our
circumnavigation."--J. Craig Venter, President, J. Craig Venter Institute, and former Founder and Chair, The Institute
for Genomic Research
The Island At The Center Of The World Russell Shorto 2005 A history of the Dutch role in the establishment of Manhattan
discusses the rivalry between England and the Dutch Republic, focusing on the power struggle between Holland governor
Peter Stuyvesant and politician Adriaen van der Donck that shaped New York's culture and social freedoms. Reprint.
50,000 first printing.
Energy at the End of the World Laura Watts 2019-01-15 Making local energy futures, from marine energy to hydrogen fuel,
at the edge of the world. The islands of Orkney, off the northern coast of Scotland, are closer to the Arctic Circle
than to London. Surrounded by fierce seas and shrouded by clouds and mist, the islands seem to mark the edge of the
known world. And yet they are a center for energy technology innovation, from marine energy to hydrogen fuel networks,
attracting the interest of venture capitalists and local communities. In this book, Laura Watts tells a story of making
energy futures at the edge of the world. Orkney, Watts tells us, has been making technology for six thousand years,
from arrowheads and stone circles to wave and tide energy prototypes. Artifacts and traces of all the ages—Stone,
the-islands-at-end-of-world-1-austin-aslan
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prescient science fiction classic.
On the Island Robert Louis Stevenson 2007 A brief, simplified retelling of the episode in "Treasure Island" during
which Jim Hawkins spies on Long John Silver and his pirate band as they search for buried treasure, and meets a new
friend who needs his help.
The War of the Worlds H. G. Wells 2017-01-01 When a meteorite lands in Surrey, the locals don't know what to make of
it. But as Martians emerge and begin killing bystanders, it quickly becomes clear—England is under attack. Armed
soldiers converge on the scene to ward off the invaders, but meanwhile, more Martian cylinders land on Earth, bringing
reinforcements. As war breaks out across England, the locals must fight for their lives, but life on Earth will never
be the same. This is an unabridged version of one of the first fictional accounts of extraterrestrial invasion. H. G.
Wells's military science fiction novel was first published in book form in 1898, and is considered a classic of English
literature.
The Routledge International Handbook of Island Studies Godfrey Baldacchino 2018-06-13 From tourist paradises to
immigrant detention camps, from offshore finance centres to strategic military bases, islands offer distinct identities
and spaces in an increasingly homogenous and placeless world. The study of islands is important, for its own sake and
on its own terms. But so is the notion that the island is a laboratory, a place for developing and testing ideas, and
from which lessons can be learned and applied elsewhere. The Routledge International Handbook of Island Studies is a
global, research-based and pluri-disciplinary overview of the study of islands. Its chapters deal with the contribution
of islands to literature, social science and natural science, as well as other applied areas of inquiry. The collated
expertise of interdisciplinary and international scholars offers unique insights: individual chapters dwell on
geomorphology, zoology and evolutionary biology; the history, sociology, economics and politics of island communities;
tourism, wellbeing and migration; as well as island branding, resilience and ‘commoning’. The text also offers
pioneering forays into the study of islands that are cities, along rivers or artificial constructions. This insightful
Handbook will appeal to geographers, environmentalists, sociologists, political scientists and, one hopes, some of the
600 million or so people who live on islands or are interested in the rich dynamics of islands and island life.

Irish island she’s booked is a far cry from London, but at least it’s a chance to hunker down in a luxury cabin and
indulge in some self-care while she figures out the next steps in her love life and her career. Mack Sullivan is also
looking forward to some time to himself. With his life in Boston deteriorating in ways he can’t bring himself to
acknowledge, his soul-searching has brought him to the same Irish island to explore his roots and find some clarity.
Unfortunately, a mix-up with the bookings means both have reserved the same one-room hideaway on exactly the same
dates. Instantly at odds, Cleo and Mack don’t know how they’re going to manage until the next weekly ferry arrives. But
as the days go by, they no longer seem to mind each other’s company quite as much as they thought they would. Written
with Josie Silver’s signature charm, One Night on the Island explores the meaning of home, the joys of escape, and how
the things we think we want are never the things we really need.
Islands in the Net Bruce Sterling 2014-12-30 In a near-future new age of corporate control, hacker mercenaries, and
electronic terrorism, a public relations executive on the rise finds herself caught in the violent epicenter of a data
war Two decades into the twenty-first century, the world’s nations are becoming irrelevant. Corporations are the true
global powers, with information the most valuable currency, while the smaller island nations have become sanctuaries
for data pirates and terrorists. A globe-trotting PR executive for the large corporate economic democracy Rizome
Industries Group, Laura Webster is present when a foreign representative is assassinated on Rizome soil during a
conference for offshore data havens. Dispatched immediately on an international mission of diplomacy, Laura hopes she
can make a difference in a volatile, unsteady world, but instead finds herself trapped on the front lines of rapidly
escalating third-world hostilities and caught up in an inescapable net of conspiracy, terrorism, post-millennial
voodoo, and electronic warfare. During the 1980s, science fiction luminary Bruce Sterling envisioned the future . . .
and hit it almost dead-on. The author who, along with William Gibson, Neal Stephenson, and Rudy Rucker, helped create
and define the cyberpunk subgenre imagines a world of tomorrow in Islands in the Net that bears a striking—and
disturbing—resemblance to our present-day information-age reality. Nominated for the Hugo and Locus Awards and winner
of the John W. Campbell Memorial Award, Sterling’s extraordinary novel is a gripping, eye-opening, and remarkably
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